
 

 

Any UNISON member who has lost pay due to taking Industrial Action can claim up to £50 by 

scanning the QR code above. 

As the Trust decided to deduct pay for the strike periods, adding back the times worked on details 

means we do not know what pay has been deducted until we receive our pay slips. 

 Pay slips will be released shortly and will be required for claiming deductions, these can be uploaded 

onto the form as evidence of deductions. If preferred, a redacted pay slip can be forwarded to 

yas.unsion@nhs.net but will need name and amount deducted to be visible. For those who prefer a 

paper form, these are also available from yas.unison@nhs.net.   

These details will be sent to UNISON Nationally to be paid out by BACs payment, 

At this time only the dates of December and Jan 11th are available, the January date will be added in 

time for February pay. 
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